
Memorandum:  from Hanne Strong and James O’Dea

Concerning:  the High Level Delegation of Mamos from Colombia

In the month of August an unprecedented delegation of sixteen spiritual elders 
and highly evolved masters known as Mamos will visit the United States from 
Colombia as part of a global tour. The delegation of Mamos represents the most 
urgent mission that was given to them by the Great Mother to carry out. The 
caretakers of all of creation have been directed to go abroad and complete 
certain ceremonies and provide offerings in specific Sacred places across the 
world.  The delegation will first, divide into groups of four to visit regions of the 
United States including four who will visit Colorado and the Southwest 
-awakening humanity to relearn nature’s laws and disseminate her warnings to 
humankind.

The Mamos have identified key sacred sites that need vibrational reactivation as 
well as critical regions and communities, which need ecological protection. Their 
work will focus on restoring, healing and revitalizing these sacred sites and 
communities through ceremonies, prayers, pagamento offerings, community 
gatherings and specific trainings. They have themselves received very specific 
spiritual instructions from guidance, subtle interactions and direct communion 
with the intelligence of Mother Earth.

At this critical time in human history of ecological and social crisis the arrival of 
this delegation of Kogi masters is an unprecedented opportunity which must be 
realized with honoring and deep respect and with all necessary resources. The 
Manitou Institute & Conservancy is launching an urgent appeal to raise $30,000 to
cover all costs for the Colorado and Southwest delegation’s expenses. Please see 
details in the attached supporting documents.


